SY'BANKS

February 10, 2020

Mr. Gregory S. Lubeck, PE, CFM

Stormwater Section Manager

Lexington Fayette Urban County Government
Division of Water Quality

125 Lisle Industrial Road

Lexington, KY 40511

RE:  Proposal for Additional Services
Southland Park — Yuma- Tucson Stormwater Project

Mr. Lubeck:

As recently discussed with you, Banks Engineering has provided additional services for the
project listed above, which is Task Order 5 under our Southland Area Drainage Study contract.
The change is related to easement development and a scope reduction since LFUCG Parks &
Recreation will perform the redesign of Southland Park in-house.

At this time we request additional compensation for the work elements listed below. Unit
prices are as listed in our original proposal fee summaries. We will provide easement
development services for eight (8) separate parcels; however, we are requesting compensation
for only seven parcels since there has been a minor reduction in easement acquisition services
since our original unit price was submitted. We have also included a contract deduct item for
one work element that is not to be performed.

Southland Park — Yuma - Tucson Total Fees
Easement Preparation — 7 properties at $3,000 $21,000
Deduct for park redesign; to be completed by LFUCG -$8,600
Net modification request $12,400
Original contract amount $305,000
Previous contract modifications $337,415
Current contract modification $12,400
Total revised contract amount $654,815

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or need additional
information, please contact me at (859) 881-0020 or jsteinmetz@banksengineering.net.

Very truly yours,
Banks Engineering, Inc.
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John B. Steinmetz, P.E.
Senior Engineer

1211 Jessamine Station ¢ Nicholasville, KY 40356 ¢ (859) 881-0020
banksengineering.net



